
JAMES A . FARLEY 

C HAIRM AN OF THE B O ARD 

Dear Amon: 

515 MADISON AVENUE 

NEW YORK , N.Y. 

June 12, 1946. 

Just a line to thank you for t he clipping 
relative to the Golf Tournament . I would have loved 
to have been there and I am sure you were as busy as 
a bird dog . It seems to me you were taking a pretty 
good look at the checklj: in the picture with Ben Hogan. 

I read the account of Ruth's wedding in the 
New Yor k papers, and it must have been grand . Bess and 
I would have enjoyed being there had it been possible. 

I am leaving f or Galveston tonight , to attend 
the Southwestern Bottlers Convention there . I do not know 
if I am going to get up to Fort Worth, but 1 1 11 surely see 
Lup and I 1 11 give him all the messages for you in case I 
miss seeing you on this trip . 

With warm regards and all good wishes, 

Honorable Amon G. Carter, 
The Star Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas . 

Sincerely yours, 
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